RVIA & KOA Partnering For Napa Valley Media Tour,

Still Seeking Participants
Press Release Date: February 25, 2020

The Recreational Vehicle Association and Kampgrounds of America Inc. are partnering for a media FAM trip this spring at
the San Francisco North/Petaluma KOA. If you are a media member or an influencer and would like to attend, click on the
link below for more information.

Go RVing and KOA Partnering on Napa Valley RV Media Trip in April



https://gorvingnewsroom.com/2020/02/24/go-rving-and-koa-partnering-on-napa-valley-rv-media-trip-in-april/

